
Members of the BILD Peel Chapter: 
  
In response to recent developments regarding COVID-19 the City of Mississauga will be taking 
precautionary measures to ensure the safety of their constituents, and clients. Effective immediately, all 
facilities including City Hall are closed to the public until April 5th, with most services being moved to 
their online forum. Council and Committee meetings will be conducted virtually through livestreams, 
including a virtual Town Hall for the public that will be hosted by Mayor Crombie on Friday, March 20th. 
  
For the full announcement, please reference here. 
  
Regarding planning and building, the City will continue to deliver regulatory services, building 
permits/inspections, site plan applications, official plan amendments and rezoning planning applications. 
 
Accessible through BILD’s website contains the most recent updates to members including any relevant 
provincial bulletins, the status and actions of any municipalities/regions as it pertains to your operations 
and bulletins/notices from our partner organizations. BILD staff is monitoring the situation closely and 
making updates as new information comes along. 
 
BILD continues to discuss with municipal staff, the importance of continuing planning and building 
services for our members and we are committed to keeping the Chapters apprised of how these services 
are changing on a timely basis.   
 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/b889117cef/63b0fdb234/f5f03878d1
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/b889117cef/63b0fdb234/9bb76002d5/hootPostID=5f8ef6c7fc373316a5fbf05a87de7970
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/b889117cef/63b0fdb234/37d3fd3048
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/65b0342317/63b0fdb234/ae85234ed2

